
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
16th July 2024 
 
Year 7 Treasure Hunt 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
In their last Year 7 Games afternoon, students will be completing a Treasure Hunt at the Mooragh park. Students still 
need to bring their PE kit as usual. They will be registered and supervised walking to the park and back. 
 
Any students who live in Ramsey and who walk home will be dismissed from the park at 3.20pm. 
 
We hope they have an enjoyable afternoon! 
 

 
Mrs Mooney 
Head of Girls PE 
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